
Redwood Choir at CMEA 2020 
CMEA Choral Festival 

Saturday, March 14 
Saratoga High School 

 
Dear Choir Parents and Students, 
 
Saturday, March 14 is the day! We have been working hard and should have a fun and educational 
day at the CMEA Choral Festival down the street at Saratoga High School. This is an opportunity for 
our students to not only learn by performing, but also by the essential element of hearing other local 
choral groups. 
 
Parents are responsible for their student’s transportation to and from Saratoga High School. 
 
Students should arrive in the front of the SHS theater in their complete concert attire (below), 
well-rested and ready to perform. Please note that there will be no secure location for storage of 
personal items, so students should plan on keeping their belongings to a minimum, if not just the 
items that they’ll need for performance.​ Our schedule is as follows: 
 
** You are encouraged to stay and watch the following groups with your families! • Rolling Hills MS Golden 
Eagle Choir @ 1:50, Lynbrook HS B Choir @ 2:20 
 

2:40 PM 
 

3:00 PM 
3:30 PM 
4:00 PM 
4:30 PM 
4:50 PM 

Meet at the front of the SHS McAfee (look for Mr. Jow & Mr. Ford), check 
in & line up ** Be sure to hydrate before you arrive! 
Begin official warm-up 
Redwood performs (festival performances are open to the public!) 
Sight-reading session 
Group picture 
Students dismissed 

 
Performance Attire 

 
❏ Redwood ​concert polo 
❏ Black ​dress slacks 

(no black jeans, tights or athletic pants) 
❏ Black ​dress belt 

(if your pants have belt loops) 
❏ All-black ​dress socks 

(no ankle socks, crew socks or athletic socks) 
❏ Black ​dress shoes or flats 

(no open-toe shoes, black sneakers, or athletic shoes) 
 
Parents and friends are encouraged to come and cheer our group on. A great audience is always 
important for the morale and encouragement of our musicians! 
 
Thanks so much for your support, and looking forward to a great Saturday! 


